
  

Hike ‘n Lunch 

Sequoyah Hills Park 
Thursday, April 4, 2024 

Depart Poplar Springs Boat Ramp promptly @ 8:15 AM, 
please arrive 10 minutes before departure time 

 
Rating: EASY, hard surface trail  
Distance:   3.1 miles total  Elevation gain: 105 ft.  

 

Brief Description of the Hike:  We will walk a section of the Sequoyah Hills Trail in Knoxville.  This is an urban hike 
through a prestigious old town neighborhood along the Tennessee River.  The walk will be approximately 3.1 miles in 
length, on a mostly hard surfaced trail in the middle of Cherokee Boulevard.   We will walk the level sections of the trail 
with only about 100’ total elevation change.        

Drive time to the park is approximately 45 minutes.  Parking is ample and readily available.  We will park in the Sequoyah 
Park Restrooms Parking lot.  Restrooms with flush toilets are available on-site.   

Directions to Sequoyah Hills Park (from Poplar Springs boat ramp) 
Note: If you are using Google Maps, input “Sequoyah Park Restrooms; Sequoyah Greenway, Knoxville 
 
Proceed north on Tellico Parkway, through Lenoir City to the I-75 on ramp towards Knoxville (approximately 8 miles).  
Merge onto I-75N, towards Knoxville, for 18 miles to exit 383 (TN332).  Follow TN332 to merge into Northshore Drive for 
1.6 miles.  Turn left onto Lyons View Pike for 1.4 miles.  Turn right onto Arrowhead Trail SW (0.3 miles), Turn right onto 
Blows Ferry Rd SW (0.3 miles).  Proceed onto Cherokee Blvd.  for 0.2 miles.  Turn right into the parking lot at Sequoyah 
Hills Restrooms.  We will park in this lot during our walk.   

After the Hike:  Proceed to “Dead End Barbeque” restaurant for lunch.  Directions will be provided on the morning of 
the hike 

(Note: In the case of inclement weather, we will suggest that the group should plan to come to Dead End Barbeque  
for a very enjoyable group lunch at 11:15 AM.) 

Attendees are responsible for their own meals and drinks 
Maximum number of attendees: 30 
Last day to register or cancel is: March 29, 2024 
Event coordinators are: Don and Lisa Worner  
ONCE REGISTRATIONS ARE FILLED, TO BE ADDED TO THE WAITLIST CONTACT:  Lisa Worner (email: dlworner@msn.com) 
 
Note: Out of respect for others and to avoid potential tripping hazards we ask you to please leave all pets at home. 
  

 

   

  


